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PARENTAL CONSENT FOR KHDA STUDENT SATISFACTION SURVEY
(Grade 6 & 7)

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Dewvale School!

We would like to inform you that the Knowledge and Human Development Authority
(KHDA), in collaboration with the Dubai Data and Statistics Establishment,is
conducting a Student Satisfaction Survey across all private schools in Dubai.

The aim of this survey is to better understand students’ experiences at school,
including their views on learning, teachers and education in general. The feedback
collected will help identify what is working well and what can be improved to ensure
that students continue receiving the highest quality of education.

The survey will take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete. In order for your
child to participate, Please click here to submit the consent form. Only students
with parental consent will be allowed to participate in the survey.

We appreciate your support in encouraging your child to take part in this important
initiative. Student voice plays a vital role in shaping the future of education in Dubai.
Thank you for your continued support.

Best Regards,
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https://forms.gle/hFSwr25xmZzw9QYPA

